
 

MLA-09/8 Letter of IAF MLA Management Committee 

Issued on 14th October 2009 

 

 

Dear IAF MLA Signatories, 

Re: Use of the IAF MLA Mark – IAF MLA Rules and Licence Agreement 

For a given reason we were asked by the IAF Executive to remind all IAF MLA 

Signatories to comply with the MLA Rules and the Licence Agreement, to use 

the provisions given there appropriately and to take all measures in order to 

avoid any misuse of the IAF MLA Mark both by the accreditation bodies and 

the accredited bodies. The compliance with the requirements for the use of the 

IAF MLA Mark will be evaluated during the peer evaluations. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Xiao Jianhua 

Chairman of IAF MLA Management Committee 

 

 

cc:    IAF Secretariat 

      EA MLA Council 

      PAC MLA Management Committee 

      IAAC MLA Committee 
















